
WALGETT 
KNOCKOUT 

F I R S T  A I D  K I T S  F O R  T H E

BAMS supported the community by providing
first aid equipment and kits to two local
football teams that competed in the Walgett
Knockout on 17th September 2022.

Barwon United and Ngemba Tjandamurra
Warriors both asked if the AMS were able to
help support the teams with the supply of first
aid equipment.



The Brewarrina AMS knows how

important Rugby League is  to  our

community so the BAMS was more than

happy to help the teams out .




Both teams picked up their  f irst  aid kits

and when they looked inside they were

speechless  and could not  believe they

were given such quality equipment.   One

of  the ladies  was close to  tears  because

the kits  exceeded her expectations.




Barwon United and Ngemba Tjandamurra

Warriors  wil l  get  great  use out  of  their

kits .   We wish both teams the best  of  luck

in the Knockout.


